
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

TO THE SPECIFICATIONS FOR 

Diaz Lake Welcoming and Beautification Project  

Subject: Addendum 2 – Submission Deadline Change 

Date: September 25, 2024 

To All Concerned Parties,  

This addendum is being issued to notify all prospective bidders about the changes to the 

submission date deadline.  

The new submission deadline for sealed bid packages is October 2nd, 2024.  

The previous deadline was October 1st and has been extended by one (1) day. 

 

 

 

 

All other terms and conditions outlined in the original bid documents remain unchanged. Any 

inquiries or requests for clarification should be directed to the contact person specified in the 

original bid documents. 

Thank you for your interest in the Diaz Lake Welcoming and Beautification Project. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Briceño 

Parks and Recreation Manager, Inyo County 


